
            Princeton Police Department 

                               Memorandum 

 

To:  Princeton City Council 
Date:  02/17/2023 
Regarding:  Discussion regarding Neighbors on The Rum 
From:  Chief Todd Frederick 
 

I was asked to provide detailed information regarding the application from the owner (Joe Holtz 

– Neighbors on the Rum) to close an hour later.  Below are the calls that the Princeton Police 

Department received in 2022.  It should be noted that I received a call from the Minnesota 

Alcohol and Gambling Enforcement regarding an anonymous call they received regarding over 

serving at Neighbors.  The Department stated that they had no other information but wanted 

local LE to be aware.  I spoke with the owner about this report.  He stated that he was unaware 

of an incident but that he would speak with his manager and staff about the complaint.  The 

owner also explained that the report could have been filed from an employee who was fired 

not long ago.  I asked the owner if he could make sure that his staff is aware of the complaint 

and making proper decisions about serving people that appear to be overserved.   

 
01-22-22 Public Assist 0126 Hours 
01-22-22 Accident 1408 Hours 
01-28-22 Alarm  0823 Hours 
02-03-22 Medical  2335 Hours 
03-06-22 Medical  2341 Hours 
03-21-22 Alarm  0835 Hours 
03-30-22 Medical  2333 Hours 
06-17-22 Civil Issue 2030 Hours 
07-02-22 Medical  2346 Hours 
07-28-22 Disturbance 1915 Hours 
07-30-22 Assault  0351 Hours (incident occurred earlier in evening) 
10-05-22 Public Assist 1401 Hours 
10-13-22 Accident 1808 Hours 
10-31-22 Public Assist 1629 Hours 
11-17-22 Noise Comp. 1519 Hours 
 
 
Chief Todd Frederick 


